
Department of Port Control  

 

Ordinance: 594-2023 

Executive Summary 

The Department of Port Control is requesting the authority for the purchase, lease, or 

lease to purchase by one or more standard purchase or requirement contracts of various 

types of on-road vehicles, apparatus, and off road equipment, cabs, bodies, accessories, 

equipment and other aftermarket items for the Department of Port Control, for a period 

of one-year, with one (1) one-year option to renew, exercisable by the Director of Port 

Control.  

 

Purpose:  

Passage of this legislation is necessary to ensure the replacement of City vehicles and 

equipment that will have outlived their useful life and/or are too expensive to continue to 

maintain.  

Anticipated Cost: 

Approximately $750,000 per year 

Schedule or Term of Contract: 

The Department is requesting for a term of one-year, with one (1) one-year option to 

renew, exercisable by the Director of Port Control.  

 

 


